
UUP 
Sent by: Corinne Burns/Affl

09/14/2011 09:31 AM

To

cc

bcc F.Jason Torre/Lib

Subject Happy Pay Day Info/News, Sept. 14th, 2011

Please Post/Forward to the UUP Members in your Area 
UUP Calendar for Sept/Oct 
2011

Tues. Sept. 20th • Executive Board Meeting, Noon, Javits Room in Melville Library 2nd fl. 
(RSVP to Corinne at 2-6570)
Tues. Oct. 4th • Professionals Workshop on Permanent Appointment , Noon, Wang rm. 
301, (RSVP to www.uupsbu.org )
Weds. Oct. 5th • Discussion on Campaign for the Future of Higher Education, Noon, Wang 
rm. 301, (RSVP to www.uupsbu.org )
Thurs. Oct. 13th • Health & Safety Wellness Workshop, Noon, Wang rm. 201, (RSVP to 
www.uupsbu.org )
Weds. Oct. 19th • Front Page Discussion with John Weeks, Noon,  Wang rm. 301, (RSVP 
to www.uupsbu.org )
Tues. Oct. 25th • Chapter General Membership Meeting , Noon, SAC Ballroom B, (RSVP to 
www.uupsbu.org )
Thurs. Oct. 27th • Executive Board Meeting, Noon, Wang Rm. 201 (RSVP to Corinne at 
2-6570)

UUP Distance Learning Survey via the Web
Your union is committed to determining the effects of distance and on-line education on our 
members and their workload.  To that end UUP in conjunction with it's Technology Issues 
statewide committee is conducting a web survey on that issue so that your union may get 
an accurate and comprehensive picture on distance learning and it's effect on our 
members.  Be assured that all information is confidential, no ISP addresses will be collected 
and no identifying information will appear in any public document or be shared.  The 
hotlink is attached: 
http://uupinfo.org/cgi-bin/rws5.pl?FORM=TICsurvey

UUP & NYSUT Disaster Relief Fund to Help Victims of the Hurricane
Colleagues.... 
Some of you have asked about helping victims of the recent hurricane.  UUPer may make 
donations through NYSUT's Disaster Relief Fund at: 



http://www.nysut.org/cps/rde/xchg/nysut/hs.xsl/members_6990.htm  
Please help any way you can. In Union... Phil Smith UUP Statewide President

*RSVP* No later than three days prior to an event for lunch orders. 
UUP Office: Room S-5415 • Frank Melville Jr. Memorial Library • Zip = 3388 • 632-6570
Charlie McAteer, Writer & Dawn Pappas, Editor, Your Happy PayDay Staff : )  


